
      March 6, 2024 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM THE HADDAM 

 REGISTRAR OF VOTERS 

 

OUR PRINTER, IN ERROR, MAILED OUT TO HADDAM 

RESIDENTS AN OLD NOTICE RATHER THAN THE NEW MESSAGE 

WE INTENDED TO SEND ABOUT EARLY VOTING. 

THE OLD MESSAGE IS ABOUT A CHANGE OF POLLING 

PLACE, THIS IS NOT CORRECT. 

YOU WILL BE RECEIVING THE NEW POSTCARD 

REGARDING EARLY VOTING WITHIN THE NEXT FEW DAYS.   


